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The USU Board of Trustees approved plans to begin
construction on a 4,800 square foot facility at 650 E.
Grand Ave. This facility will be used to enable research in
Wireless Power Transfer technology for electric vehicles.
The building will also feature at track to test charging with
vehicles in-motion and a high-bay area for research in
Wireless Power Transfer.

Ground-breaking is scheduled for 11am on September 23.

Original Press Release from The Herald Journal

https://news.hjnews.com/allaccess/electric-car-track-to-be-built-at-usu/article_57a903fc-ff38-11e3-a754-0019bb2963f4.html
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